October 7, 2011

Parking Commission City of Great Falls PO Box 5021 Great Falls MT 59401

RE: BID's Arctic Cat Parking

The Business Improvement District (BID) is the owner of an Arctic Cat Prowler and has recently completed, with the City's approval, the installation of a fenced enclosure in which to park the vehicle located in the North parking garage. As a result, the vehicle needs in and out privileges for the garage; however, at no time during our conversations about a fenced enclosure were we informed that there would be a monthly parking fee associated with parking in the garage. The BID would like to request a monthly parking pass free of charge for our vehicle.

The BID requests that the monthly parking fee be waived for this vehicle as it is being utilized for beautification efforts downtown within the BID boundaries. In addition, if at any time in the future, the BID ceases to exist the City will have an additional fenced enclosure to utilize for storage purposes, an asset that the City did not have to pay for.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Joan Redeen
Executive Assistant to the Board

